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Please support HB3587. Our coastal rocky habitats are important to not only the 

health and beauty of Oregon, but to the economy.  I have watched the failure of the 

Silicon Forest, and the lack of real progress on the development of a biotech industry 

here, despite the excellence of OHSU.  We know how to make beer and great food. 

Let's build on that by preserving the natural wonder of our state to create a truly 

unique tourist destination.   


